

7th September 2018

Headteacher Mrs A. Crumpler BEd, NPQH

All Saints CE VC Primary School

Bishops Caundle
Sherborne
Dorset
DT9 5NQ

Tel/Fax: 01963 23450

E-mail: office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk



Dear Parents

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS with Tempest Photography

The school photographer will be here on **Thursday 13th September** and will be taking an **individual photograph of every child as well as brother and sister combos**. In addition, Tempest is also offering the opportunity to photograph family groups and/or preschool siblings. You will receive an instant proof of your photograph(s) with the option to order from the various packages available or, if you do not wish to purchase, you may return the proof to school.

The family group / pre-school siblings photographs will begin at **8.30a.m**. in the school hall and we would be grateful if you would please fill in the slip below if you wish to have these taken.

Yours sincerely
Lou Wookey
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS with Tempest Photography
PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BY MONDAY 12th SEPTEMBER
I would like my child to be photographed with their pre-school siblings and or parents.
Family Name:
I understand that we need to be at school at 8.30am on Thursday 13th September .

Nurturing Hearts, Inspiring Minds

Print Name:....



Signed:....



